
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mr P Bellamy 

Abbey Road            Tel: 422163 

Bourne             

 

13th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

VICTORIAN DAY 

CHANGE OF DATE  

You will know from our previous letter that we planned to hold our Victorian Day in school 

on Tuesday 1st November 2022. 

 

Due to some clashes with sporting fixtures and Stay safe workshops we have decided to 

delay the date until Monday 7th November.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing the children in their Victorian outfits for our 

Gressenhall visit next week and on our Victorian Day but please do speak to your child’s 

class teacher if you have any concerns about their costume. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr J Shore 

Assistant Head & Year Leader 

 


